
Collaborative Leadership 
A CT Transportation Leadership Program  

ELECTIVE Workshop 
 

Being a leader is more than delegating tasks and making sure 
people do their jobs.  First and foremost, you are responsible 
for the people in your care.  When you focus your efforts on 
helping your team succeed, you will evolve into a successful 
leader.   

This class will help you to understand your role as a leader and 
how to change a group of individuals into a collaborative team.  
We will present concepts on team dynamics that lead to trust 
and collaboration, laying a foundation for the whole team’s 
commitment to achieving results. You will be introduced to 
how to run small group meetings, practicing your leadership 
skills, and building trust in the process.  You will learn from 
each other as well as from the facilitator, sharing best practices 
and lessons learned.   

Instructor 
 

Jiro Sumada is a Transformation Facilitator. 
Although he was trained as an engineer, Jiro 
has a wealth of management experience as 
well. He spent over 13 years leading several 
large government organizations in Hawaii,  
including several years as Deputy Director for 
Highways at the Hawaii DOT. Using a style of “Managing with  
Aloha”, he has worked with public works agencies involved in 
road and highway maintenance, engineering and construction, 
and land use planning and construction permitting. With this 
broad range of leadership experiences, Jiro provides  
teambuilding and leadership training to both public and private  
organizations. 

Connecticut  

Training & Technical Assistance 

Center  

Training and Events  

Participants will be introduced to 
the following concepts:  
 
• What it means to be a  

collaborative leader. 
 

• How to build trust within your 
team. 
 

• How to handle sticky situations 
when people focus on blame. 
 

• How to run meetings to build a 
collaborative team. 

Date & Time 

December 8, 2022 
Virtual Session 

 

Session is 12:30pm–3:00pm 
 

Must participate in the entire  
session to receive credit. 

 
Note: This is a virtual session. While it is 
possible to participate using different 
types of devices, the session will be best 
if you are using a computer with access 
to audio and a microphone.  

Learning Objectives 



Registration 
 

• Please visit www.cti.uconn.edu/cti/T2_Workshop_Schedule.asp to register for this class 
online.  
 

• Registration contact: Please direct any questions to Bethe Greene at  
bethany.greene@uconn.edu.  
 

• Cost:  

 - $125—This workshop is available only to Transportation Leadership Program Cohort 1-8 

 Participants 

 

• Approximately one week prior to the class, you will receive an email confirmation of your 
attendance, along with instructions on how to log on to the webinar. 

  

• Cancellation/Refund Policy: The registration fee is refundable if notice of cancellation is  
received 48 hours prior to the start of the program. Registrants who are unable to attend and 
do not cancel in advance are subject to the registration fee. Substitutions may be made at any 
time.  Please notify us of changes. 
 

• If you require an accommodation to participate in this workshop, please contact  
Bethe Greene at bethany.greene@uconn.edu. 
 

• Video/Photographs may be taken for promotional and training purposes. Please notify us  
during registration if you do not wish to be photographed/filmed. 
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